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PSEG LONG ISLAND 

COMMERCIAL EFFICIENCY PROGRAM 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  CEP 2025-03 

Announcement Date: August 1, 2025 
 

RE: 2025 Commercial Program Updates 
 

Based on recent guidance from New York State through the New Efficiency: New York order, PSEG Long Island 

would like to announce the following changes to the Commercial Efficiency Portfolio. All measures identified as 

“Non-Strategic*” will be discontinued in 2025.  

 

Commercial Efficiency Program Changes  

 

 
 

If the measure is not listed above, the measure will continue to be eligible for a rebate in 2026. 

 

General Note: If your “non-strategic” Custom measure was submitted before August 1, 2025, but has not been pre-

approved, your project will be discontinued and not eligible for a rebate. No new Custom projects with non-strategic 

measures will be eligible for rebates. If you’re unsure if your measure is considered “non-strategic”, please contact 

your PSEG Long Island representative for more information. For all other measures identified as “non-strategic” (in 

above list) project must be completed and closing documents submitted by December 1, 2025. 

 

 

*Non-Strategic Definition: 

• Naturally occurring EE that results from codes & standards or routine market adoption 

• Increase use of fossil fuels 

• Jeopardize advancement of strategic EE/BE programs/measures 

• Have an effective, useful life of 6 years or less 
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The PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency team holds Open House Events every Friday from 9AM to 10AM at the 

TRC office at 395 North Service Road, Suite 409, Melville, NY 11747 and on TEAMS (Click here to join the meeting 

[teams.microsoft.com] ). If you have any questions about the application updates, Partner Portal, or any other questions 

on your projects, please do attend. 

 

Questions or concerns with program updates should be directed to the Commercial Efficiency Program Mailbox 

CEPLI@pseg.com, or to the PSEG Long Island Infoline (800-692-2626).  

 

PSEG Long Island | Commercial Efficiency Program 

395 North Service Rd, STE 409 | Melville, NY 11747 

CEPLI@PSEG.com | www.PSEGLINY.com 
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